STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Raul Pino, M.D., M.P.H. Commissioner



Dannel P. Malloy Governor Nancy Wyman Lt. Governor

Drinking Water Section

September 27, 2018

Mr. John Herlihy, CWWA

Ms. Betsy Gara, COST

Mr. Joe DeLong, CCM

Mr. Jim Butler, SECCOG/CTCOG

Mr. Lee Albert, Woodland Summit

Mr. Carl Lesoveck, Woodland Summit

Mr. Steve Pratt, CTAWWA Regulations Committee

Mr. Ron Black, CTAWWA Small Systems Committee

Mr. Joe Brennan, CBIA

Mr. Tony Sheridan, Chamber of Commerce Eastern CT

Mr. Robert Pinto, JVP Building

Dear Public Water System Stakeholders:

The Department of Public Health (DPH) would like to thank those that attended the meeting on September 20, 2018 and would like to remind you that we will be holding a second meeting on October 4, 2018 to discuss the safe drinking water primacy assessment methodology in more detail. Please join us at 2:00 p.m. at the DPH Laboratory located at 395 West Street in Rocky Hill, Connecticut. If you are unable to attend the meeting in-person, but would like to contribute please dial 866-646-1912 and enter passcode 54772602.

Attached, for your information and records, are the documents that were discussed at the September 20th meeting. They include: the powerpoint presentation slides, PA 17-2 Sections 676 and 677 and the DPH's Safe Drinking Water Primacy Assessment Frequently Asked Questions document.

Please RSVP to <u>Justin.Milardo@ct.gov</u> by Tuesday, October 2, 2018 to ensure you are on the DPH Laboratory security list. Please feel free to call me at 860-509-7333 if you have any questions.

Sincerely, Mathreu

Lori J. Mathieu

Public Health Section Chief Drinking Water Section

Cc:

Ms. Anne Foley, OPM

Ms. Kelly Sinko, OPM Ms. Joan Soulsby, OPM



Phone: (860) 509-7333 • Fax: (860) 509-7359
410 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 340308
Hartford, Connecticut 06134-0308
www.ct.gov/dph
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer

